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SUBJECT: Program Prioritization Update

When classes ended last spring, there were several big

projects pending or in motion, including State Board of

Education required program prioritization. Program

prioritization is a process that helps us to efficiently

reallocate funds to high priority projects in support of our

strategic goals. 

The university has many priorities, but the most critical

are funding for market-based compensation adjustments

for staff and faculty and competitive compensation

including tuition/fee waivers for teaching assistants. Funds

identified by the program prioritization process will be

reallocated to fund these two priorities.
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The UI community provided input into the program

prioritization process, which helped inform how we would

evaluate and score every UI Banner department.

Departments were evaluated using a mixture of

quantitative data, financial data and surveys. The data

have been analyzed and we will share the department

scores in early September. We are planning open forums

shortly thereafter to share information and help you

understand the results and next steps. 

The Institutional Planning and Effectiveness Committee,

the vice presidents, the deans and I have reviewed the

department scores and other data. We are now evaluating

options for linking these scores to reallocations. 

Reallocation is not easy; but we know reallocated funds

will return to units in the form of increased wages and

support for teaching assistants, our highest priorities.

Each of us has a distinct leadership role at the University

of Idaho and together our partnership will help UI rise to

even higher levels of excellence. Thank you for working

with us as we continue to improve our university.

Additional information about program prioritization and

the funding of our priorities will be shared in the coming

weeks.

I thank Provost Wiencek, the Institutional Planning and

Effectiveness Committee and all who participated in this

important process.


